
Approved by mail November 2, 2010 
 
Approval of CTF funding for Efficient Lighting and Appliances Project for Mexico 

(IBRD) 
 
The CTF Trust Fund Committee, having noted information submitted by IBRD on 
changes in the project financing, confirms a CTF allocation of USD 50 million for the 
project entitled, Mexico: Efficient Lighting and Appliances Project. 
 
*Note: This project was approved on September 2, 2010, but has been resubmitted due to changes in the original 
proposal. 
 
 
 
 


